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To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Evelyn Badeas and I have to kids that go to Metro Catholic School and I am also really 
involved with my kids’ education.  To me the scholarship program is important because we are able to 
give the kids better education and also able to work with great teachers you are willing to help.  I have a 
20 year old son  who I want to have best education that I can gave  him he want from Our Lady Mount 
Carmel to St. Ignatius High School and without help of the scholarship program I don’t  think my son 
could have done it.  That why I love the scholarship program and I hope it does the same for my other 
two kids and the impact on are family is great because we see how it helps our family. Please continue 
offering the fully fund scholarship program expand it and increase the value of the scholarship as well. 
Thank you to the Chair and members of the committee for the opportunity and that you have giving to 
give my kids the education I can. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Evelyn Badeas 
 


